BAM Meeting Notes for Nov 22, 2010

Attendees:

Shane Kleven
Teresa Wenta
Jennifer Chambers
George Brush
Ralph Gilcrest

Fall Leadership Recap:

EHS - 2 students attended Fall Leadership
CHS - 2 students attended Fall Leadership for 1 day
JHS - 45 students attended a Leadership retreat at Warm Beach

Recruitment of Advisory/Community members:

Send a letter to incoming freshman parents, Chamber of Commerce,
Rotary
Email PTA’s at High Schools

What are our Leadership Standards?
Integrating DECA more into the classroom/Co-curricular
Review of State leadership standards for DECA
DECA Diamond programs at CHS, EHS, and JHS

Opportunities coming up for our Advisory/Community
members to volunteer time/financial assistance:

Teresa offered to speak in classrooms and to send emails to her contacts
at local Chamber of Commerce’s
Ralph offered to be a mentor to students






